
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
To:  TBRHSC Senior Leadership, Directors, Managers, Coordinators and 

Executive Assistants and Administrative Assistants 
 
From:  Wayne Taylor, Director Cardiovascular, Medicine & Renal Program  
 
Date: July 25, 2024 
 
RE:     Announcement – Coordinator, Cardiovascular Services  

  

 
We are pleased to announce that Marissa Fazzari has accepted the position of 
Coordinator, Cardiovascular Services effective August 12, 2024.  
 
Marissa will report to the Manager-2C Cardiovascular & Regional Stroke Unit, Outpatient 
Vascular Services. 
 
In her new role as Coordinator, Cardiovascular Services, Marissa will provide clinical leadership and 

administrative support to assist with the delivery of patient care across cardiovascular services 

including; Inpatient and Outpatient Cardiology, Vascular Services and Cardiac Diagnostics.  

 
Marissa has been employed at the TBRHSC since 2019 starting her career as a Registered Nurse 

on 1A Oncology/Medicine. She has also worked in both Paediatric Inpatient Unit and the Emergency 

Department. In 2023, Marissa took on a leadership role as the Medical Coordinator for 2A, 2B and 

2C Inpatient Units. In her most recent role as Women and Children’s Coordinator, Marissa provided 

clinical support, education and mentoring for staff with a focus on positive patient experience and 

quality patient care.  

 

Please join us in welcoming Marissa to her new role.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


